James Mathew, 
Infotech Solutions. 
March 16, 2001 
Ms.Kiran Rao, 
Senior Sales Executive, 
Bizee Marketing Solutions, 
Palki Bazaar,New Delhi. 
Dear Ms.Rao, 
I extend my warm welcome to you on behalf of everybody from Infotech Solutions. It was a pleasure to communicate with you about our product. It is a privilege for us to have you working with us. 
As has already been mentioned in the meeting, we give you the complete responsibility of marketing our new product “Ripper”. We understand that you have an innovative way of working for the better sale of the product but, as has been communicated to you we request you to kindly stick to the budget we have designed. 
The rest of the contract remains intact and accordingly we are to be associated for a period of one year. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to call me. 
We at Infotech Solutions look forward to a long lasting and productive relationship with you. 
Regards, 
James Mathew,
CEO 
